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	Last Weeks Attendance Figures

Rec-97.3%, Year 1-100%, Year 2–96.7%, Year 3-100%Year 4-97.3%, Year 5-100%, Year 6–97.3%.  

	Can I begin with some great news that Miss McCutcheon is expecting her first child next February. She will be with us until Christmas.  Congratulations to her and Kieran. The school is already searching for a high quality replacement which will be announced just after half term.

	Thank you again everyone, for your patience and support as we carry on at this difficult time.  Can I ask that adults waiting to drop off or pick up children, observe social distancing, it is possible local authority representatives can arrive to enforce rules in place in Bolton.

	We are still getting messages on class emails, unfortunately these are not checked regularly and were set up when we were in lockdown. Could parents please send messages through the office email. The Reception email messaging will still carry on, as it has been in place for some time.

	In an attempt to reduce the spread of the infection, we would like children to come into school in their PE kit, on days they are involved in that subject.  Children will take their kit home from school tonight. Children can come in tracksuit trousers and obviously wear the school sweatshirt, or cardigan over their PE kit. The days for each class to do this are …
Wednesday Years 1,2,3,4,& 5   Friday Year 6

	You should all have received information regarding our sponsored walk. This will be on Thursday 15th October. All classes will complete a mile at different times during the day. We have opened a donation page on Sims Pay under Events, or money can be brought into school after the event. Thank you to those who have already donated. Each child will be awarded a medal by our PTA, thank you to them, after they have finished.

	If you need to change any information we hold for your child i.e. contact information, consents, please contact the school office.
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SPECIAL MENTION - Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school  Reception-Naomi Yates, Class 1-Jenson Hill, Class 2–Holly Glossop, Class 3-Benjamin Cross, Class 4–Harley Thompson, Class 5–Alex Crompton, Class 6-Milo Gormley.
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